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To: Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker,
University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Kimberly Swiantek,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Kenai Peninsula College IDEA Pilot Study
On February 1, 2013 the Faculty Senate approved the following recommendation brought

forward by the faculty forum from Kenai Peninsula College:

Faculty Forum from Kenai Peninsula College Advises the Faculty Senate: In an attempt to
understand and address the issue of low response rate for IDEA evaluations, the faculty at
KPC will undertake a pilot study of administering the IDEA evaluations in face to face
classes in a paper format. The director of KPC will support this fund this pilot study and
provide the required administrative support.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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